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Local REALTORS® Making a Difference 
 
 
On May 6th members of the Santa Cruz County Association of REALTORS® took to the streets 
and helped local seniors and the homebound with a variety of needed tasks as part of the 
REALTOR® Service Volunteer Program (RSVP). The program, seven years running, assists the 
homebound and elderly by doing tasks and chores that they are unable to do themselves. This 
year over fifty RSVP volunteers serviced a record 66 senior homes.  
 
SCCAR is extremely thankful to our volunteers who donated their time, labor and supplies and to 
our sponsors Affordable Heating & Air and Quality Homes.  
 
 
We look forward to next years RSVP and helping even more homeowners in Santa Cruz County! 
If you would like more information on this program please visit www.mysccar.org/rsvp or 
contact Andrea Harbert at 831-464-2000/andrea@mysccar.org  
  
 
The Santa Cruz County Association of REALTORS®, Inc. (SCCAR) founded in 1911 with over 
1,100 members, is dedicated to the advancement of professionalism in real estate and the 
preservation of private property rights in Santa Cruz County.  
 


